From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:57:08 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:17 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
mike higgins

-- Phone --

-- Company --

_

-- Comments --

If ENBRIDGE is planning to zap consumers with another rate increase I am totally against regardless of what ever
arguments they may present to the Board. I am looking at our gas rates from Enbridge which have increased 92%
from Jan to Nov 2022. That is the total gas charge on my bill has gone from

14.5 Jan 2022 to 27.9 Nov 2022.

Further - using your OEB chart on this site the reported Effective price has gone from 18.05 in Jan 2022 to 36.09

Oct 2022 - a whopping 110% increase.

Additionally the effective price has gone from 17.15 October 2021 to 36.09 October 2022 a increase of 110%. How

much more do they require?

I believe our Government run OEB should be firm in absolutely refusing Enbridge any price increase approvals no

matter how good they make their request look to you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





